
 
 

 

To:  Littelfuse Sales, Sales Support & Valued Customers 
 
From: Littelfuse Product Management – Industrial Business Unit 
 
Subject: LFPCN_PG0162 - Change in labelling process for L25S series products. 
 
Document Number: LFPCN_PG0162 
 
Date: 19th May 2023 
 
Dear Valued customer: 
 
With regards to the above reference, Littelfuse would like to inform you that we have implemented a change in labelling 
process for L25S series products 35A to 60A (Part Numbers per below table). We are upgrading form labelling via ink print 
on body process to applying paper label on body. Paper labelling is already implemented in most of our products including 
L25S 0-30A range. This process change offers improved labelling / marking quality and improves productivity.  
 
There is no change to fit, form or function of the actual product. 
 
Date of implementation: 21st April 2023 
 

Part Numbers 
affected 

Old label New label 

 
L25S035.T 
L25S040.T 
L25S045.T 
L25S050.T 
L25S060.T 

 
 

 
 
 
 



 
 
 
If you have any questions, or need additional information please contact your Littelfuse representative. 
 
Thank you for your continued business. 
 
Sincerely, 
Prashant Kulkarni 
Associate Product Manager 
Industrial Business Unit 
Littelfuse, Inc. 
Mobile: +91 9890937472 
Email: pkulkarni@littelfuse.com 
www.littelfuse.com  
 
 
 
 
 
 


